
 
 
 

Sandy Lane Nursery and Forest School 
“Nurturing curiosity and inspiring imagination” 

 
Sandy Lane Nursery and Forest School aims to ensure that all personal data collected about staff, pupils, parents, governors, 
visitors and other individuals is collected, stored and processed in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation 
(GDPR) and the provisions of the Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA 2018).  Please visit our website for further details – 
www.sandylanenurseryandforestschool.co.uk 

 
 

Sandy Lane, Orford, Warrington, WA2 9HY 

Tel:  01925 623640 

Mobile:  07415 869045 

Email:  admin@sandylanenurseryschool.co.uk 
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CONSENT/PERMISSIONS 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to welcome you and your child to our Sandy Lane family. 
Please use the link which will be sent by text message from the school 
office to complete a form to let us know if you give consent to each 
statement, and to inform us about any important medical information: 
 
More details can be found in your welcome pack, which is available in the 
‘Parents’, ‘New Starters’ tab on our website:  
 
www.sandylanenurseryandforestschool.co.uk 
   
If you have more than one child in nursery, please complete a separate 
online form for each child.   
 
If you would prefer a paper copy of this form, please ask the office. 
 
You can withdraw your consent for any of the activities at any time by 
communicating this to the school in writing. 
 
Thank you 
 

Marcia 
 
Marcia Atherton 
Headteacher 
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